
 

 Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 24th September 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Today we have thoroughly enjoyed our Macmillan Coffee Morning. We made some bunting to decorate the 
school and Mrs. Seymour made some fabulous cakes for us all to enjoy! Thank you to everyone who has sent in 
their fabulous photos of children making cakes at home; if you have time to make any cakes this weekend, 
please feel free to send in your photos 

Our fundraising page link from just giving is - www.justgiving.com/fundraising/slaleyschoolmacmillancoffee21 
(Any donations will be gratefully received.) When we have our final total, we will let you know how much we 
have raised for this wonderful charity. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
 
Mrs Angela Hayward - Headteacher 

 

What is happening in the coming week? 
 
Friday October 1st   - European Day of Languages  
With a Spanish focus 
 

This  

 
. 

 
 

 European Day of Languages – Menu 
 
Chicken chorizo paella 
 
Tortilla Espanola  
 
Spanish Salad 
 
Chocolate olive oil cake  
 

Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 

 

 

  

Today the children will be 
bringing home a ‘Pupils choice’ 
menu request. Please could 
you complete the form and 
return to school on Monday. 

PE Kits 
 
PE Kits (preferably 
consisting of: yellow t-
shirt, blue shorts, blue 
sweatshirt & jogging 
bottoms, trainers, spare 
socks) are required for 
all pupils to be brought 
in on a Monday and left 
in school and taken 
home on a Friday. All 
items must be clearly 
labelled with your child’s 
name.  Uniform can be 
ordered online from Salto 
UK Ltd.  
Please note, hoodies 
have been discontinued 
due to health & safety 
reasons. 

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/slaleyschoolmacmillancoffee21

